
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 
26.06.18 

Class 2 & 3 Sports Day 
1pm (Reserve =3 July) 

Thursday 
28.06.18 

Year 2 lead Family 
worship 

Friday 
29.06.18 

Own clothes day in 
return for raffle / 
tombola prize 
Cricket festival - BMS 

Monday 
2.7.18 

Fire crew visit all 
classes 
2:30pm current Nursery 
parents  meeting (if 
your child is starting 
Reception in Septembe)  

Wednesday 

4.7.18 
2:30pm Current Year 2 
parents meeting 

Thursday 
5.7.18 

Class 3 visit the Baltic -
Newcastle 
2:30pm Current 
Reception parents 
meeting 

Friday 
6.7.18 

 Fair 1:30pm 

Wednesday 

11.7.18 
Resources committee 
2pm 
Full Governing body 
meeting 3pm 

Thursday 
12.7.28 

Year 3 lead worship 

Friday 
13.7.18 

More Than dance day 
Performance - 2:15pm 

Monday 
16.7.18 

EYFS fancy dress fun 
run  - fundraiser 

Wednesday 
18.7.18 

Year 4 Leavers Mass 
10am – All welcome 

Thursday 
19.7.18 

Year 4 Leavers 
Assembly 2pm – All 
welcome 

Friday 
20.7.18 

EY Achievement 
assembly 9am 
Class 2& 3 
Achievement assembly 
1pm 
SCHOOL CLOSES 
NO CUDDIES 
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                                    Our statement to live by this week is… 

                           I know how to show  
                                    I am sorry 
 
 
Year 2 Liturgy 
Please join us this Thursday at 9am for worship led by our Year 2’s.  It 
would be especially lovely if parents / grandparents of children in Year2 
are able to attend.                   

    
Sports Day 
Class 2 & 3 will hold their Sports Day   
TOMORROW at 1pm  
Can we ask you to park away from the  
school but enter via the car park, where  
you will find seating for the event.  Teas 
coffees and ice lollies will be for sale  
after the event! 
 

Mini-Vinnies 
           Our Mini-Vinnies are raising awareness of  

2 projects before the end of term and  
need your help please see the back  

of this newsletter for more information! 
 
Well done for all of your ‘blinged’ up  
bikes and scooters during bike week!!!! 

Year 3’s winning flag  
from the Wooler Countryside 
 day!  It will be on display at  

The Sill Visitor centre at  
Hadrian’s Wall for the  

next few months! 
 
 
 

 
    
 

 

 
Check out more photos from both events on the school 

website!! 
 
.  
 

 
 

 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 
Please like & share our page  
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